Lateef Sholebo, Project Coordinator
Environmentzl Review Section

Los Angeles City Planning Department
221 N. Figueroa, Room 1540

Los Anpeles, CA 90012

Fax: (213) 580-5542

RE: Draft EIR 2000-3577, Los Angeles Sports and Entertainment District

Dear Mr. Lateef:

El Rescare is a non-profit community based organization that has been located in Pico-Union for over 20
years. We assist low-income residents with INS legalization. In addition, we are advocate on behalf of lecal
residents and believe that they work hard and deserve 2 decent quality of life. We assist roughly 100 thousand
people per year. Many of them live here in Pico Union, Hence, we are privy to their nseds and concerns.

We are writing to provide ow comments to the draft EiR for the proposed Sports and Entertainment

surrounding community, including physical detetioration of buildings due to neglect and the loss of affordable
h_ou.sing in the area; the complete lack of an environmental Energy analysis in the draft EIR: the identified nepative

Tegulations.

Specifically, we requesr the following:
1) The Ciry properly and thoroughly address the significant environmenra] impacts jdentified in the draft FIR
through mingation measures that arc community developed and <ommmumity based;
2) The City review and implement the requests for addinanal analysis and mitigation measures developed by
Figueroa Corridor Cealition for Economic Justice in their comments tc the draft ETR;
3) The City request thar a full energy analysis be complered in the final EIR, including appropriate mitigation and
conseTvation rngasures as required by CEQA; and
4) The City provide all of the final ETR. matcrials Tanslated into Spanish so thar community resicents can take can
acTive part i thiz imporant decision-miking process. To refuse ta ranslare the materials would be a violation of
civil rights law, and bad public policy.
5) The City request that the Developer incorporate into the Project proposal community benefits quch as affordable
housing, quality jobs and community services that will help mitigate Begative Project impacts. These benefits are
outlined in the FCCET's comments to the DETR.

It is our hope that you will take our requests and comments seriuolsy and not allow the voiceless o be
silences. Thank you for you kiud autention to this matter,

Sincerely,

gm,‘m

Executive Director, £l Rescate

Cc: Figueroa Corridor Coalition for Economic Justice
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